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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Monday 24th March 
Orienteering—in school KS2 
NHS Screening—YR & Y6 
 
Thursday 27th March 
Class & Y6 Leavers Photos 
Swimming Gala—selected children 
 
Friday 28th March 
Y6 Mock Trials—selected children 
 
Monday 31st March 
Y3 Swimming Starts 
 
Tuesday 1st April 
Parent’s Wellbeing & Information Event 3.15pm 
 
Thursday 3rd April 
Experience Easter—details to follow 
 
Friday 4th April 
Y3 Violin Concert 9.30am—Parents Welcome 
 
Monday 7th April 
Y5 Clarinet Concert 9.30am—Parents Welcome 
Bikeability Week 
 
Tuesday 8th April 
Y5 Easter Service—times and details to be     
confirmed ASAP 
 
Thursday 10th April 
Book Swap—in the classroom 
Y6 Cake Sale 3.15pm 
 
Friday 11th April 
Reception Class Assembly 2.30pm 
Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 28th April 
First Day of Term 
 
Friday 2nd May 
Inset Day 

Wildlife Quiz 

Our wildlife quiz team took part in their first round 
at Haresfield on Wednesday evening. 
 
The team have worked really hard over the last 
week and came together in their lunch breaks to  
revise.  
 
Our opponents, Haresfield had clearly done the 
same and it was an extremely close battle. So 
close, that the winners were decided with a       
tie-breaker. 
 
Their hard work and dedication paid off though 
and we are delighted to share that they WON! 
 
We are now waiting for details of the next round 
which will take place in June. 
 
Well done Team KS! 



Value Certificates  
 
Year Reception 
Iris for being a wonderful writer by going back to 
read what she has already written so she can 
work out what comes next.  
 
Year 1  
Marcie has shown the values of respect and   
responsibility. She can always be trusted to be 
doing the right thing. Marcie listens carefully, 
works hard and is a lovely friend to others. 
 
Year 2 
Ewan has shown the value of responsibility. He is 
always one of the first to be ready to listen, has 
answered questions confidently and worked    
extremely hard all week. 
 
Year 3 
Rosa Th has shown the value of perseverance 
when improving her throwing and catching skills, 
in PE lessons. 
 
Year 4 
Scarlett R for being a wonderful scientist by    
giving a fantastic explanation of the water cycle 
and the processes involved. 
 
Year 5 
Bradley for being a wonderful philosopher by 
working hard in RE to understand and explain 
tricky concepts. Bradley has also maintained 
beautiful handwriting in longer pieces of work. 
 
Year 6 
Sophie H has shown the value of responsibility 
for her own learning. She has worked hard in 
maths to answer questions and took the initiative, 
to do extra outside the classroom.  

Friendship Bench 

Mr Arbon kindly sorted out 
a new friendship bench for 
our playground. He built it 
with the help of Alex and 
Thomas during a very cold 
Saturday morning.  

During children's mental 
health week, we thought 
about connecting with oth-
ers and how the   friend-
ship bench allowed us to do this.  

There was a competition to make new signs for 
the friendship bench and we invited Mr Arbon 
back to judge the winners! It was a very tough 
decision, but the winners have been chosen and 
are in the making as we speak....watch this space 
for the grand reveal!   

Save The Date! 

The PTFA are very excited to bring you a brand 
new event for 2025…….. 

                 The Family COLOUR RUN 

This event is scheduled to take place on Sunday 
6th July from 10am-1pm.  

There will be 10 different 
time slots to choose from 
and tickets will go sale just 
before the Easter break. 

This event will be fun for 
all the family and with a 
distance of 1 mile,      
manageable for all ages! It 
will start at the school but 
the run itself, will take part 
on the Marling Field (2 
laps). 

Tickets will be made available to the wider     
community after the Easter holidays so don’t   
delay booking your space! 

Kings of King’s Stanley 

Preparations are in full 
swing for our biggest event 
of the year! 

Once again, we are joining 
forces with the village fete 
and this year looks better 
than ever! 

Our PTFA team have once 
again secured some top tier 
raffle prizes. Tickets will be 
sent home in the next few 
week so keep an eye in 
school bags. 


